

Dear Friends and Family,

What's so poignant about this picture? Well, it shows a line of young men running to face the immensity of their opponent. Alone they might be swept away, but together they stand *Foothill Strong.* 



Thank you for your participation in the 2020-2021 Foothill Football Program. The Foothill Football Boosters is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, #91-2171069. No goods, or services, are provided in consideration of any contribution to the Foothill Football Boosters.

Thank you for your wonderful support.

Sincerely,

David Pistone

David Pistone President Foothill Football Boosters